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Susan S. Masterton, Esquire
CenturyLink

315 S. Calhoun Street, Suite 500
Tallahassee, Florida 32301

Re: Docket No. 110278-TP

Dear Ms. Masterton:

This will acknowledge receipt of the request for approval of interconnection, unbundling,
resale, and collocation agreement between Embarq Florida, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink and Qwest
Communications Company, LLC, which was filed in this office on September 22, 2011, and
assigned the above-referenced docket number. Appropriate staff members will be advised

Mediation may be available to resolve any dispute in this docket. If mediation is
conducted, it does not affect a substantially interested person’s right to an administrative hearing.
For more information, contact the Office of General Counsel at (850) 413-6199.
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Dorothy Menasco \\Q’X\‘R _YP

From: Jeff Bates

Sent: Monday, September 26, 2011 2:13 PM ; ﬁf TELIMN "% L 7EY N
ADMINISTRATIVE
Subject: RE: Docket No. 110278-TP - Embarg Florida d/b/a CenturyLink and Qwest Communications Company, LLC.
Yes ma'am, TL727 for the ILEC is correct. Thanks a bunch!

Jeff

From: Dorothy Menasco

Sent: Monday, September 26, 2011 2:12 PM

To: Jeff Bates

Cc: Victor McKay; Greg Shafer; Marguerite McLean; Hong Wang

Subject: RE: Docket No. 110278-TP - Embarq Florida d/b/a CenturyLink and Qwest Communications
Company, LLC.

Hi Jeft,

The utilities and parties lists have been updated per your information below. Since they both
seem to be (a company) d/b/a CenturyLink, I want to confirm sure that the TL727 is also
correct. Thank you for your help!

You can send these types of requests to me and cc Hong.

From: Jeff Bates

Sent: Monday, September 26, 2011 11:00 AM

To: Dorothy Menasco

Cc: Victor McKay; Greg Shafer; Marguerite McLean; Hong Wang

Subject: Docket No. 110278-TP - Embarg Florida d/b/a CenturyLink and Qwest Communications
Company, 1.LC.

I'm not sure who to direct this to...
Company code TX273 should be added to the list of utilities (it's the company code for the CLEC.)

Thomas J. (Jeff) Bates
Research Associate

Division of Regulatory Analysis
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850
Voice: 850-413-6538

Fax: 850-413-6539

Piease note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state
officials regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the
public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.
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